
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Jerri Kemble, assistant superintendent, educational programs & technology, ext. 2755 
 Jennifer Fessenden, supervisor, department of technology services 

 
Re:  Purchase of Security Cameras – Liberty Memorial Central, Southwest 
 
Date: June 9, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
Liberty Memorial Central and Southwest Middle Schools have not had a security camera 
update in over five years. The district has established the Axis P3224 Security Camera 
as the new standard solution. 
 
Rationale: 
The current security systems at Liberty Memorial Central and Southwest are past end of 
life and are no longer supported. The functionality no longer meets minimum district 
requirements and therefore needs to be upgraded. Alexander Open Systems (AOS) has 
provided a quote for 120 indoor security cameras and 40 outside security cameras. 
These numbers will allow the district to upgrade the systems at both schools.  
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends the purchase of Axis P3224 Security Cameras via the 
Cooperating School Districts of Greater Kansas City Contract NO. C062512 through the 
AOS quote # Q11689 for a cost not to exceed $82,536.29 to be paid from Capital Outlay 
funds for Technology. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the purchase of the Axis Security Cameras from 
Alexander Open Systems for Liberty Memorial Central and Southwest Middle Schools at 
a cost not to exceed $82,536.29.” 


